Francisco Rodriguez Autograph Policy

Dear Fan,

Believing many MLB-badged items signed by Francisco Rodriguez are
sold for the purposes of profit, Mr. Rodriguez and the Ducks have re-
directed autograph seekers to make a $25 donation to the Ducks
charitable foundation, The Quackerlack Foundation, before signing any
such item. If a free autograph is desired, Francisco will gladly sign a
Ducks or Atlantic League item without requiring a donation.
Additionally, to be able to take care of as many autograph requests as
possible, please limit your requests to ONE item per person.




